Dear Senator Madigan

We would like to voice our support for the proposed bill submitted before parliament,
seeking to remove medicare funding for sex selection abortions. We support and
encourage the protection of all our most vulnerable in society. We find the notion of
abortion, performed for no other purpose than to serve self interest, abhorrent, and
especially when the practice is performed for sex selection reasons alone. A community
funded medical model like Medicare, was established to provide medical assistance and
care to the whole community, for the purpose of encouraging a more egalitarian society.
We don't pay our taxes or levies, to fund a procedure that denies a child the rights that we
have, the rights we love and the rights we respect and expect from one another.

Thank you for your thoughtful proposition,
Yours sincerely

Mrs Kathrin and Dr Thras Triantopoulos





